
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words/ sentences 
containing blends, digraphs 

and trigraphs.  
 

We are learning to read all 
the previously taught 

tricky words, as well as 
learning how to spell ‘said’, 

‘so’ and ‘do’. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be exploring 
adding, using objects on 
ten frames and number 

tracks.  

School trip: Look out for a letter over the next 
few weeks about our upcoming school trip to 
Gressenhall for a ‘Once upon a time’ day… 

 

PE: We will be starting PE on Friday 20th May and 
will then take place every Friday from then on. 
Children will need to come to school on that day 

in shorts/ jogging bottoms, t-shirt/top and 
trainers.  

 
 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
      We have chosen this theme to build 

upon the children’s interest around 
holidays, visits to the seaside  

and building dens.  
 

At the beach 
 

Week beginning 9th May 2022 

Things your child can do at home: Look at maps/ globes finding places you have visited in this country and other 
countries, write a postcard to send to a friend or family member, shared non-fiction books to find out about the 

animals and weather in different countries. 
 

Homework: Choose a place you would like to go on holiday. Draw pictures and write down facts you have 
discovered about it.  

 

Did you know… 
The hottest part of the 
world is west Africa, 
where the average 
temperature is 29 

degrees centigrade. 

 

I wonder… 
 Would you like to 

always be on 
holiday or always 
be at school? Why? 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Trust’  

This week’s song: Shine Jesus shine. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 


